
SEPAG (Special Education
Parental Advisory Group)
Meeting

March 26th, 2024
6:30pm - 7:30pm
Location: BOE Conference
Room

Any questions contact:
Nick Gregorio - SEPAG President
Email: ReadingtonSEPAG@gmail.com
Staci Beegle - Director of Pupil Services
Email: sbeegle@readington.k12.nj.us

Guest Speaker!

Dr. Audrey Mars, Developmental
Pediatrician. 

Dr. Mars is currently the Medical
Director of Hunterdon Health’s
Child Development Center.

Topic: Autism Spectrum Disorder
and the Evaluation Process. 


